
December 18, 2009 

-- 

110 West Court Street 
Greensburg, Kentucky 42743 
(270) 932-4298 Fax: 932-7778 
vwwv.GreensburqOnline.com 

CityHall@GreensburqOnline.com 

Jeff Derouen 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

This week we received our copy of the Commission's Order requesting the City to produce our 
documentation and financial information for the City of Greensburg's Utility System in case # 
2009-00428 dated Dec. llth. 

I would respectfully ask that we be given a small extension of time to deliver the requested 
information due to the fact that our accountant/CPA, Nancy Stearman, left on an extend holiday 
for Boston this past Tuesday and is not due back until after Christmas. The original date 
requested that we deliver the requested information is December 23rd, we would ask that the 
date be pushed back to 1/15/2010 and the remaining timeline be pushed back accordingly. 

We apologize for any problem this may cause but being a small community and relying on 
outside expertise puts us at a disadvantage we it comes to this type of request in a short period 
of time. If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (270) 932-4298 or by email a t  
mavor@Greensburqonline.com. Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Mayor 
City of Greensburg 

Cc: Nancy Stearman, CPA 
Ronnie Grant - Bell Engineering 

Mayor George C. "Lisle" Cheatham, I1 
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